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October 29, 2020 
 

Kristina Banovac. Project Manager  
Division of Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Docket No. 72-1014, Certificate of Compliance (CoC) No. 1014 
 
Subject: Submittal of RAI Responses on HI-STORM 100 License Renewal 
 
Reference(s): [1] Holtec Letter 5014911 “Submittal of RAI Responses on HI-STORM 100 

License Renewal” (Letter to K. Banovac (NRC) from K. Manzione (Holtec) dated 
October 16, 2020) 

  
Dear Ms. Banovac: 
 
In reference [1], Holtec responded to RAIs from the NRC staff on the application for renewal of 
HI-STORM 100 Certificate of Compliance No. 1014.  Subsequently, it was determined that an 
additional supporting report would be a useful reference to the NRC staff. 

Attachment 1 to this letter contains that supporting report.  Since this report is proprietary, 
Attachment 2 to this letter is an affidavit prepared in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 requesting 
that this attachment be withheld from public disclosure. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 856-797-0900 ext. 3951.  

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Kimberly Manzione 
Licensing Manager,  
Holtec International 
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cc: (via email) 
          Andrea Kock (USNRC) 
 John McKirgan (USNRC) 
    
Attachments: 
 
Attachment 1: HI-2002396 (Proprietary) 
Attachment 2: Affidavit Pursuant to 10 CFR 2.390 to Withhold Information from Public  

    Disclosure (non-proprietary) 


